
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

WEEKLY BULLETIN 
Sunday 15th September 

2024 
Weekly Collection:  

£ 812.24 
Online Donations  

£462.50 
 

Parish Youth Ministry 
£260.00 

 

Thank you for your 
continued support 

 
The Sanctuary Lamp 

will burn this week for  
a special intention  

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
                          

 

Mass Sechedule:  
16th- 22nd Sep 2024 

 

Mass 

Monday: 10am  

Tuesday: 7pm 

Wednesday: 10am 

Thursday:  10am 

Mass 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9am & 11am

 

Confessions 

Saturday before Mass 

 

 

 

Parish Draw Our next Parish Draw will be on Wednesday 18th September after 10am 

Mass in Aghagallon Community Centre.  Everyone Welcome.  Tickets available from 

Kelly’s Shop, Parish Office or local promoters. £5 per month. 

SVP Oil Savings Stamp Scheme Stamps are available to buy at the Post Office in Spar, 

Aghagallon or Centra, Aghalee.  Stamps cost £5 each.  You will receive a savings card and 

this can be used when purchasing oil.   

Loss of Winter Fuel Payment If you worried about paying for heating oil this Winter, 

contact SVP and one of the volunteers will speak to you in total confidence. 

Make The Call this is a service that will check if you are getting all the benefits,  

services and support you are entitled to. 

Contact Number 0800 232 1271. 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED 

Maria McNulty 

Marie Fegan   Months Mind Mass Sunday 22nd September at 11am 

ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME 

Pat Lavery     Anniversary Mass Saturday 14th Sep at 7pm 
Deceased Members of the Campbell Family  Anniversary Mass Sunday 15th Sep at 11am 
Gerald Kelly (10)     Anniversary Mass Monday 16th Sep at 10am 
Kathleen Mulholland    Anniversary Mass Tuesday 17th Sep at 7pm 
Daniel Tallon     Anniversary Mass Wed 18th Sep at 10am 
Ambrose Doone     Anniversary Mass Thurs 19th Sep at 10am 
Charlie McVeigh (32) 
Desmond McVeigh 
Henry Faloon 
Mary Campbell (3) 
                          
 
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
                               
 
 
 

 

 

 

Veneration of the Relic of St Padre Pio of Pietrelcina 

The Knights of Saint Columbanus would like to invite you to   

St Patrick's Church, Aghagallon, Saturday 21st September 

2024 at 7pm. 

Back To School!  We will have our new school year Mass on 

Monday 23rd September at 10am.  The pupils from St Patrick’s 

and St Mary’s Primary Schools will join us in the Church.  We 

encourage parents/grandparents/families to attend if possible. 

Children’s Liturgy Passport As part of our Sacramental 

Preparation we will be introducing a Children’s Liturgy 

Passport.  This is a little book (like a passport) and will be 

stamped when your child attends Mass.  We also have prayers 

and activities in the book.  When your child receives so many 

stamps they will receive a gift. 

There is no age limit for this book and they can attend any 

Mass during the week or at the weekend.  It is not only for 

children who will be receiving their sacraments this year.  We 

are trying to encourage the link between Parish-School-Home 

to prepare for Sacraments, carryout our baptismal promises 

for our children and learn prayers that the children can use. 

The Passports will be available from the Sacristy on Sunday 

29th September after Mass or during Children’s Liturgy. 

Altar Servers Club Would you like to join the team? This is a 

very important job in the church.  An altar server assists 

during the Mass, full training will be provided. You can serve 

at any Mass, we do not have a timetable.  If you are Primary 

3+ come along on Saturday 28th September from 12noon-

2pm.  Lunch will be provided. 

If you are an existing Altar Server we also invite you to attend. 

Sacrament Dates 2024-2025 Not yet confirmed.  We will 
update you as soon as possible. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 
Baptisms: Please email the office for a booking form and more details. Baptisms take place the 1st 
and 3rd Sunday of the month directly after 11am Mass and on Thursday evenings at 6pm. At least 
one month’s notice is required, during which parents meet with a member of our Baptismal Team 
and the family attends the 11am Sunday Mass weekly, prior to the Baptism. Families must also be 
present at 11am Mass on the morning their child receives the sacrament and be ready to begin 
immediately after Mass. If families are unable to complete the preparation or attend Mass, the 
Baptism will be rebooked to a time when they can.  
Weddings: Couples must contact Fr Declan six months before the date of their wedding to arrange 
to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend a pre-marriage course. A 
Wedding Mass is only offered to those who attend Mass in their parish weekly during the six-month 
notice of marriage period.  
 

                     
 


